
St. Ann’s is  planning a Middle School Lock In! 
Friday May 12 @ about 5 pm - Saturday May 13 @ 12 noon 

Retreat Leaders are Michael and Kim Ellison (6th & 7th grade catechists) 
If you have questions, you may contact Michael and Kim at ​yepitsus@aol.com  

or Patrick Ginty at ​pginty.dre@gmail.com 
 
The Lock In will be geared around the movie 
Prince Caspian​. (from the ​Narnia​ series) 
 
Check your calendar and see if your middle 
schooler (and their friends) will be able to 
attend.  We need to get an idea of how many 
are interested AND we need parent help to 
make this retreat a success. 
 
Please go to the link below to let us know if 
you think your child may be able to attend. 
This is not a firm commitment but it will help 
us with the planning process.  We do ask that 

if your child attends, they stay for the whole retreat and not leave early.  Actual registration 
forms will go home at a later date with more information. 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/QUiVSc91ulKgvNR52 
 
Complete the survey (using the 
link or the QR code) to let us 
know if you’re interested in 
attending and how you can help 
make this retreat a success for 
your child! 
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